LEGAL NOTICE

The City of Tuscaloosa requests proposals for Professional Monitoring Services,
Financial Tracking and Reimbursement Assistance, and other as-needed requested
services (A20-0887). The City of Tuscaloosa seeks City seeks to establish contractual
arrangements with at a professional firm to monitor trash debris recovery efforts and
provide related financial support, tracking and reimbursement assistance provided by the
Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act.

Proposals are due in electronic format only before 5:00 p.m. CDT on August 24,
2020. Firms are required to follow the instructions contained in the City’s RFP document.
To obtain a copy of the RFP for these services, please contact the Office of the City
Attorney at 205-248-5140 and reference file number A20-0887. Alternatively, the RFP is
available on the City of Tuscaloosa website at www.tuscaloosa.com/bids.
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